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GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 8 of 2024

Customs Notice of October 09, 2024

EARLY CLOSURE

The Customs and Excise Department (the Department) informs the
public of the early closure of its Offices on Monday, October 21, 2024
from 12:00noon (Northern Services) and 11:00 am (Southern Services)
to facilitate a staff meeting:

The

La Place Carenage

Shed 6 (Castries Port)

Ferry Terminal

General Post Office

Fed Ex

DHL

West Tech

UPS

Shop Box

Vieux Fort Docks

Hewanorra Air Cargo Transit Shed

Main Office (Maher Centre, William Peter Boulevard)
Main Office (Vieux Fort, Chitolie Building)

Office will resume normal operations on Tuesday, October 22,
2024.

The Department apologizes for any inconveniences caused.

Ava Marius (Ms.)
COMPTROLLER OF CUSTOMS (Ag.)



